
 

February 17, 2016 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable John Barker, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 519-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Barker: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2696 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2696 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2696 would expand the jurisdictional authority of university police officers as 

specified in the bill.  The bill also clarifies that university police officers employed by the 

University of Kansas Medical Center would have jurisdiction on property owned, occupied, or 

operated by the University of Kansas Hospital Authority. 

 

 According to the University of Kansas and the Board of Regents, enactment of HB 2696 

would have no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Theresa Gordzica, University of Kansas 

 Kelly Oliver, Board of Regents  


